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We would like to invite you to this year’s first Joint International Journal of Cancer-Meyenburg Stiftung lecture on Monday, May 9, at 1600 hours in the main lecture hall at the Deutsches Krebsforschungszentrum in Heidelberg. Our distinguished guest, Professor Judah Folkman, will be speaking on “Molecular mechanisms by which the host suppresses angiogenesis, tumor growth and metastasis.”


Judah Folkman is known as the pioneer of tumor angiogenesis research. Based on the observation that tumor growth is angiogenesis-dependent, he proposed in 1971 that blocking angiogenesis could be a strategy to arrest tumor growth. This hypothesis was the initial idea for a broadly expanding area of angiogenesis research providing extensive experimental evidence that anti-angiogenesis is an effective tumor therapy.


Already as a student at Harvard Medical School Judah Folkman developed the first atrio-ventricular implantable pacemaker while working in Dr. Robert Gross' laboratory. He received his M.D. in 1957 from Harvard Medical School (magna cum laude) and then started his surgical training at the Massachusetts General Hospital. He worked there until 1965, when he joined Harvard’s Surgical Service at the Boston City Hospital and was appointed Instructor in Surgery.  During his military service at the Naval Academy in Bethesda, he carried out the experiments of growing tumors in isolated perfused organs, which led to the idea that tumors are angiogenesis-dependent. In 1967 he was promoted to Professor of Surgery at Harvard Medical School, where he has spent the rest of his academic and medical career in various significant positions. Since 1981 he has devoted his full effort to research.


Dr. Folkman’s exceptional achievements have been recognized by numerous national and international awards.  In 1990 he was elected to the National Academy of Sciences.  Dr. Folkman is the author of 386 original peer-reviewed papers and 106 book chapters and monographs and holds honorary degrees from fifteen universities.
You won’t want to miss this outstanding presentation. Please join us on May 9.
